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News from Ms. Alexander News from Mrs. Fearn

News You Can Use

Reading Skill: Identifying Author's
Purpose
Reading Strategy: Analyze and
Evaluate
Social Studies Topic: Native
Americans: Adapting to the Land
Spelling: Homophones (words that
sound alike, but are spelled
differently and have different
meanings).

We've completed our narrative
writing and the stories are amazing!
Our next writing project will be an
informative writing piece.

Spelling/Vocab. Test on Friday
11/17

Math Skill - This week's focus is
adding and subtracting
decimals,we will review rounding
of decimals.

Dates to Remember

Tomorrow Tuesday 11/15 - STAR Math Testing for 5th Grade

 

Tomorrow Tuesday 11/15 - Wacky Book Character Day - Scholars may wear
costumes that correlate to a book that they choose to bring to school. 

Friday 11/17 Spelling/Vocab. Test in Reading/English Language Arts
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Alexander or
Mrs. Fearn. Thank you.

ambria.alexander@pgcps.org
shaquonda.fearn@pgcps.org
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